
AN AHEPAN LEDGEND  

 

Brothers and Sisters, our District Six is blessed to have many remarkable Brothers and Sisters 
who are instrumental in making all four orders in our district, not only #1 in membership but 
also in zeal, energy and accomplishments. 

This week we recognize one such brother who has given a lot of himself for many years to our 
AHEPA family. Please take the time, when you see him, to say, “thank you for all you do 
Brother”. 

Brother Elias Tsekerides has been a long-standing proud member of Westchester Chapter #51, 
one of the oldest chapters of our District Six. He became a member on June 18, 1976. 

In 1983 members of Chapter #51 honored Brother John Valedes and placed his name on the 
chapter’s banner and became Westchester John Valedes #51. 

In November 2024, the Brothers of Chapter #51 unanimously voted to add another well-
deserved AHEPAN brother’s name to the Westchester Chapter, Elias Tsekerides. Also, in 
December 2024, the chapter’s scholarship is to be known as the Elias Tsekerides Scholarship. 
Brothers Elias is a long-standing member of our AHEPA D6 being very actively involved 
throughout the years in his chapter, District 6 and AHEPA National. 

Brother Elias, we love you, we are proud of you and we admire you. God bless you for all you 
have done and are doing for our wonderful AHEPA family. 

On behalf of the AHEPA D6 Lodge, 

We thank you! We thank you! AXIOS, AΞIOΣ  

Brother Mike Labatos 
AHEPA District 6 Governor 


